
From the Principal’s Desk 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

 

This has been a tough yet exceptional year and as we are about to draw it to a close, we can look back 

thankfully for the resilience and determination shown by everyone to make education of our children go 

on uninterrupted inspite of all odds. We look forward to another incredible and productive school year. 

Our skilled and dedicated teaching staff is already preparing to welcome our children back. Our 

enthusiastic admission team is registering new families, administrators are ordering safety equipment, 

sanitisation materials to follow COVID-19 guidelines. We appreciate our parent community for their solid 

support due to which we were able to implement virtual teaching successfully. The school is growing 

multifold  and you will now see a bigger and beautiful library on the 2nd floor along with new IT lab and 

classrooms for Grades 3-5. The management envisions for us to be a World Class school and has added 

on new Facilities-Indoor Sports Arena, Net Practice Cricket Pitch with Automatic Bowling machine and 

Sensorial Outdoor and Indoor Learning spaces to stimulate the young minds. Together, we are indeed a 

joyous and caring community with the common goals of nurturing responsible, caring students & 

promoting high-level training. 

We have taken note of the feeler survey conducted in our last PTM in Feb’21 regarding starting regular 

school. Since many parents are still not comfortable sending children to school and we are seeing a spike 

in COVID cases again, we have planned for normal schooling to start from July’21. Till then, classes will 

continue to run virtually in the same format as earlier. 

Some important dates to remember: - 

 Thursday, 25th Mar’21 - Graduation Ceremony for Grade 5 

 Friday, 26th Mar’21 -Last day of the Session 2020-21 

 Saturday, 27th Mar’21- PTM & Result 

 Monday, 29th Mar-2ndApr’21 - Session Break  

 Saturday, 3rd Apr’21- Orientation session for New Classes  

 Monday, 5th Apr’21 -School Reopens for New Session  

 Wednesday, 24th Mar - 31st Mar’21- Stationery sets to be picked from School Reception   

 (Stationery pick up schedule will be shared with you by respective teachers.) 

It is important to collect your child’s stationery to record evidences of PYP teaching & learning. Recording 

evidences is mandatory by the IB and you will be glad to know that we have got the approval from IB to 

go ahead for Authorisation and the verification by the IB team is scheduled later in this year. 

 

Sincere thanks to all who are helping to prepare for the new school year. Your commitment to ensure that 

GDGGS is a celebrated and successful school is awe-inspiring. We eagerly look forward to greeting 



students and families again. Together, we know we will make this school year one of growth and 

achievement for all our children. 

 

Warm Regards 

Navina Chadha 

Principal 

 

 


